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January 11, 2023 
 
 

TWO RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF REGULAR MONTHLY MEETINGS FOR YEAR 2023 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Two River Watershed District regular monthly 

meetings for the year 2023 will be held on the first Thursday of each month except 
during the months of March and June (which will be on the second Thursday).  

Meetings will correspond to the following dates: 
 
February 2, March 2, April 6, May 4, June 1, July 6, August 3, September 7, 

October 6, November 2, and December 7. 
 

All meetings will begin at 8:00 a.m.  Any Special Meetings, Public Hearings and 
Committee Meetings that may be called during the year by the board of Managers 
will be advertised as required by law.  All meetings will be held in the District office, 

located in the Kittson County Courthouse, Hallock, Minnesota, unless otherwise 
noticed.  All Board and Committee meetings are open to the public.  For further 
information regarding any meetings, projects, programs, or other activities of the 

Two Rivers Watershed District, please visit www.tworiverswd.com.   
 

 
 
Dan Money 

District Administrator 
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